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Communication and Language
Stories and books we have enjoyed this week!

Literacy
In Literacy the children really enjoyed ‘Wilo the

Wisp’. They described a character and wrote

about the setting before adding their own

adventure thinking about what they could invent to

get the Moog down from the sky. Ideas included

slime slides, marsh mallows and jelly trampolines,

bouncy castles and very long ladders to name just

a few!

In phonics we have been re-capping the sounds

ear, air, ure and er.

Maths
In maths this week, the children have been consolidating

their understanding of the composition of numbers by

investigating the numbers within 7. The children have been

investigating part-part-whole relationships e.g. seeing that 7

can be made up of 5 and 2. Later in the week the children

have been focusing on partitioning 7 and finding the missing

part.

Understanding the World
This week we have been looking at things from the past and

things that have changed. We looked at televisions from the

past and thought about the differences to what they look like

now. The children were interested to look at other things that

might have changed such as houses, transport and cameras

We have also been thinking about the water cycle and learnt

new vocabulary such as evaporation, precipitation and

condensation!

Expressive  Arts and Design
This week the children have been creating their own

representations of the water cycle using a variety of

materials and media.

We have also been excited to use the cameras and ipads to

take pictures of the things we like as well as our friends.

At home you could try:
• Reading with your child.

• Find 7 objects and create a story where some of the 

objects go away e.g. birds flying away, fish swimming 

away. Can you challenge yourself to draw a pictorial 

representation?

• Creating a picture showing the water cycle 

• Talking to your child about things from the past and 

how they have changed e.g. candles and oil lamps 

before electricity etc and creating a now and then 

poster.

Notes for Parents
We have had a fantastic week!. Don’t forget to check to

see when it is your child’s ‘Be the Teacher’ session.

Please also see below for the end of year expectations.

Have a great weekend!

The Foundation Team





Date Child Date Child

Friday 28thMarch Chester Friday 23rd May Tabby

Friday 25th April Prim Friday 6th June Kemal

Friday 2nd May Ignacy Friday 13th June Willow

Friday 9th May Laycee Friday 20th June Lottie

Friday 16th May Jake Friday 27th June Cody

Be the Teacher Timetable




